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Today is a primetime day.

College Night at MTHS: On Thursday, April 25 from 6-8 pm, over forty 2-4 year colleges & universities, military,
financial aid, and test prep programs will be in the high school cafeteria for our annual spring College Night at
Manheim Township High School. A College Admissions Panel question and answer session will also be available for
students and parents to attend at 7:00 p.m. in Convocation Hall. Mark this on your calendars. It's a good opportunity
to speak to post-secondary institutions about your future. If you have questions, please contact Ms. King in the Career
Center. A. King

Seniors, Post Prom tickets are on sale in the cafeteria during lunches all week. Cost is $25 and you must have a signed
reservation form completed. If you have questions about the reservation form, just stop by and we’ll help you out so
you don’t miss the fun. Post Prom Committee

There will be an important MTPA meeting for all members who have completed this year's membership requirements
on Wednesday morning, April 17 at 7:00 in room 140. All members are asked to check the list of completed
requirements posted outside of room 140 for accuracy. Please let Mr. Wagner know as soon as possible if there is an
error. M. Wagner

All Students: Yearbook is a rewarding activity that allows you to help shape the memories of the entire student body!
We are looking for creative and conscientious students who are interested in learning about desktop design and
publication, photography, and much more! If you are interested in becoming a member of the 2013-2014 Yearbook
Staff, please pick up an application from Mrs. Daveler in room 25 or Mrs. Wolfe in room 124. J. Daveler

Any student interested in running for class officer should turn in a one page /*typed*/ statement as to why they are
interested in running for class officer and for what position (Secretary, Treasurer, Vice President or President). These
typed statements must be turned in by Thursday, April 18 at 2:30 PM. Freshmen should turn theirs into Mrs. Brubaker
in room 208, Sophomores to Mr. Baker in room 131, and Juniors to Mr. Wagner in room 028. Students should also sign
up with Mr. O’Hara for a time to film their political ad.

Any new or returning student interested in participating in Student Council for the 2013-2014 school year should stop
by Room 224 by today, April 15th to pick up an application. An application must be completed in order to be
considered for the club. S. Davis

The PAWS club is collecting soda tabs! If you have tabs from soda or soup cans please put them in the containers
located in guidance, the office, and the library. These tabs will benefit the Susquehanna Service Dogs to help them
train dogs to change the lives of people with disabilities. K. Hoffer

The PAWS club is also selling flower bulbs, including plants from lilies and bleeding hearts to tomatoes and
strawberries! Please ask Miss Sergovic, Mrs. Hoffer, or a PAWS club member if you would like to purchase flower
bulbs. The flower bulbs will arrive around May 3rd, so it is a perfect gift for Mother’s day. All proceeds will be donated
to a variety of animal shelters! K. Hoffer

Students Against Starvation is holding a can drive April 8-19. Please help us collect canned foods for our local shelters
and food banks. Bring in your donations to your first period class. The first period class with the most cans by 4/19 will
win gift cards to Sweet Frog. Thank you for your help!

Attention Junior NHS Members: Please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216 for important paperwork. J. Myers

-see other side-



Attention Key Club Members: Board member applications are due to Mr. Aiello by the end of the day on Tuesday,
April 16. D. Aiello

ALL FOOTBALL PLAYERS: Reminder that your Streakstakes Raffle tickets are due to Coach Evans or Mrs. Ridley in the
main office no later than today, April 15th. M. Evans

Scholarship for Seniors - The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is a $8,000 grant paid in four
annual installments to a student enrolled in an approved program of teacher education. Interested students may print

out an application from Naviance. The application deadline is today, April 15, 2013. D. Reynolds
Boy's open gym Basketball will be held April 15,17,22,24 and 29, 7:30-9:00 p.m. at the arena. D. Relin
TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Btennis Lebanon A HS 4:00 2:10 2:20
Blax Hershey H HS-Field H 4:00
Base Solanco H HS-Fields F&E 4:15
Soft Solanco A HS 4:15 2:00 2:15
Glax Conestoga Valley A HS 4:15 2:45
Virack Conestoga Valley A HS 6:00 4:45




